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WELCOME TO THE SHCC LISTSERV

The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important time- sensitive information about the 

administration of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD.

                                        

Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2011 8:52 AM
To: UpdateSHCC
Subject: SHCC ListServ #102 - SW-AHMA 2011 Scholarship Program


SW-AHMA 2011 SCHOLARSHIPS 

Southwest Affordable Housing Management Association (SW-AHMA) announced the 2011 SW-AHMA  scholarship program.  Any resident living on a SW-AHMA member property is eligible to participate. This program is open to residents, regardless of age, who are attending or plan to attend a Junior College, College or University in the fall of 2011. The due date is May 13, 2011.  The application and instructions are attached.  You can also visit SW-AHMA’s website, www.swahma.com for the application packet.

For questions regarding the scholarship program, please contact Roy Cozart at swahma@gmail.com or call 210-822-5852.
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